

From: Jamie Lowther-Pinkerton., M.V.O., M.B.E., Private Secretary to Prince William and Prince Harry

**Private and Confidential** 

6th October, 2009

Dear Mr. Beasley,

Thank you for your letter of 22nd September regarding the project of your neighbour, Spencer Conway, to ride around Africa solo on his motorbike. It was very kind of you to take the time and trouble to write and let Prince Harry know about this.

Having taken part in a similar journey, His Royal Highness is very well aware of the challenges that will face Spencer!

Prince Harry has asked me to pass on his best wishes to you, and to Spencer for his epic journey.

your Sicerely,

Saurie Lowother Dichoh

Mrs. Trudy Beasley